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Extension of the Due Date to File Supplementary Information  

As established by Administrative Determination 14-06 (issued on March 6, 2014), the 

due date to file the Supplementary Information (SI) required by Law 163-2013 will be 

the last day of the month following the extension due date of the income tax return 

(regardless of whether the entity filed an extension or not).  Subsequently, the Puerto 

Rico Treasury Department issued other Administrative Determinations and 

Informative Bulletins regarding the further postponement of the SI filing.  

On January 23, 2015, the PR Treasury issued Administrative Determination 15-02 (DA 

15-02) to modify the due date to file the SI.  For certain taxpayers, DA 15-02 extends 

the due date to file the SI from January 29, 2015 to February 27, 2015. 

Tax 

Year Year End 

Income 

Tax Due 

Date 

Extension 

Due Date 

Suppl. 

Info. Due 

Date Publication 

2013 12/31/2013 04/15/2014 07/15/2014 02/27/2015 (1) 

2013 01/31/2014 05/15/2014 08/15/2014 02/27/2015 (1) 

2013 02/28/2014 06/15/2014 09/15/2014 02/27/2015 (1) 

2013 03/31/2014 07/15/2014 10/15/2014 02/27/2015 (1) 

2013 04/30/2014 08/15/2014 11/15/2014 02/27/2015 (1) 

2013 05/31/2014 09/15/2014 12/15/2014 01/31/2015 (2) 

2013 06/30/2014 10/15/2014 01/15/2015 02/28/2015 (2) 

2013 07/31/2014 11/15/2014 02/15/2015 03/31/2015 (2) 

2013 08/31/2014 12/15/2014 03/15/2015 04/30/2015 (2) 

2013 09/30/2014 01/15/2015 04/15/2015 05/31/2015 (2) 

2013 10/31/2014 02/15/2015 05/15/2015 06/30/2015 (2) 

2013 11/30/2014 03/15/2015 06/15/2015 07/31/2015 (2) 

2014 12/31/2014 04/15/2015 07/15/2015 08/31/2015 (2) 

(1) Administrative Determinations 15-02, 14-28 and 14-17. 

(2) Administrative Determination 14-06; Informative Bulletin 14-06.  
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Please contact us at (787) 725-1600 or 

at fsosa@vgmmcpa.com if you would 

like to subscribe or unsubscribe from 

these publications. 
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Valdés, García, Marín & Martínez, LLP is a Puerto Rico based firm of Certified Public Accountants and 

Consultants organized as a partnership for the practice of public accounting since 1975.  Our 40 years of 

experience in public accounting support our commitment to excellence and professionalism. This Tax Alert 

has been prepared for informative purposes.  It is not intended to provide and does not constitute tax 
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